
From:  Jeanette Cox 
To: Jonathan BADYAL 
CC: Amanda James;  Duncan Grainge 
Date:  19/11/2014 08:24 
Subject:  Re: Heather Moseley 
 
Good morning Jonathan 
  
By way of this email I have asked the planning customer service team to respond to this enquiry. 
  
Kind regards 
  
Jeanette 
 
  
 
Jeanette Cox 
Chief Executive's PA 
 
 
 
Strategic Management Board 
South Oxfordshire and Vale of White Horse District Councils 
Direct line: 01235 540303 
Text phone users add 18001 before you dial 
 
 
Visit us at: 

 
www.southoxon.gov.uk 
www.whitehorsedc.gov.uk 
>>> "BADYAL, Jonathan" <jonathan.badyal@parliament.uk> 18/11/14 19:25 >>> 
 
Hello Jeanette, 
  
Please see below a self-explanatory email Ed Vaizey MP has received from his constituent Heather Moseley. 
  
Mr Vaizey would be most grateful for the Council’s comments on the issues raised. 
  
Many thanks. 
  
Jonathan 
  
_ _ 
Jonathan Badyal | Parliamentary Assistant to Ed Vaizey MP 
Minister of State for Culture and the Digital Economy 
Member of Parliament for Wantage and Didcot 
  
jonathan.badyal@parliament.uk | 020 7219 6350 | 07810 206659 
  
  
  
 
From: Heather Moseley ]  
Sent: 14 November 2014 20:52 
To: VAIZEY, Ed 
Subject: Fw: Local news from Ed Vaizey MP 
 
  



 
  
 
Re VWHDC meeting of 15 October 2014. I attended this meeting and was appalled by 
the absence of democracy. I along with other village residents read our questions to the 
council. They had demanded to receive copies of these questions in advance so they 
could prepare their answers. What astounded me was that we were not allowed to 
reply. I object strongly to their proposal to put 1,400 houses on an AONB next to our 
small village (Chilton OX110RT) and suggested an alternative site, between Drayton , 
Steventon and Hanney. Some councillor  replied saying that this land is liable to 
flooding. This is total rot. The land is flat, boring and not of any special  interest , 
indeed had been suggested  in the past as a possible site for a reservoir and even an 
airport runway. It is quite obvious that this land could be drained and save losing an 
AONB. The Dutch reclaimed the sea!!. Are we that incapable that we can't drain the 
land with ditches? 
 
I am clearly  not alone in believing this to be an obvious site.  
 
I believe that the Tories gang together to protect their own and totally ignore the 
wishes of their constituents. 
 
At this meeting every one of the Conservatives voted in favour of dumping these 
houses on Chilton, even Mrs Margaret Turner and Mr Reg Waite ,(our District 
Councillors) and also Mr Stewart Lilly (our County Councillor). It is noteworthy that 
none of these live in Chilton  and they don't seem to care except at election time. I 
have voted for many years for the Conservative party but that will now change.  
 
There seems to be no integrity . Chilton residents collected a petition of 361 signatures 
objecting to the plan and the VWHDC only recorded it as one single objection. 
 
Where is the justice? Are our representatives stupid or are they crooks? 
 
We do need your help to retain our AONB . We don't need their houses. 
 
Yours faithfully, Heather Moseley 
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